
We are pleased to announce that members of the
Spanish Consulate (London) will be hosting a webinar
for students preparing to study or work abroad in
Spain during the 2024/25 academic year.  

Staff from the Consulate will provide a short
presentation to help students starting along the visa
application route.  They will also aim to answer some
of the most frequently asked questions from students.
 
The session will be facilitated by members of the UUKi
Visa Working Group.

Please note, the Teams event states Cardiff University as
the organiser, however students and colleagues from all
UK institutions are invited to join.

WEDNESDAY
19 JUNE 2024

11:00AM

JOINING LINK:

https://shorturl.at/vZFKr


